
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2008 
 
Dear ENERGY STAR® for Windows, Doors, and Skylights Stakeholder: 
 
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) would like to thank all stakeholders for their 
continued valuable input on the ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights 
criteria.  In order to give due consideration to these comments and to likely revisions to 
the International Energy Conservation Code, DOE has revised the timeline for the criteria 
revision process.  In particular, please note that the Stakeholder Meeting will be 
scheduled for late May or early June: 
 

Revised Timeline 
Initial Analysis July 2007 – April 2008 
Publish and Distribute Initial Analysis Early May 2008 
Stakeholder Meeting in Washington, DC May 22, 2008 
Announce Finalized Criteria July 2008 
Earliest Effective Date of New Criteria April 2009 

 
DOE continues to welcome stakeholder input.  If you have any questions regarding the 
criteria change process or would like to share your input on the elements under 
consideration, please contact Alice Dasek at 301-588-9387 or adasek@drintl.com.  Visit 
http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=archives.windows_criteria_amendment to view 
DOE’s letters to date regarding the criteria revision. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard H. Karney, P.E. 
ENERGY STAR Program Manager 
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